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May 15™, 2003
To Whom It May Concern:

[ am writing this letter on behalf of Dr Michael A. Ibrahim, who was my colleague in
graduate studies at Medical College of Wisconsin, Milwaukee, WI. I have known him
for more than twelve years and with pleasure I am writing this letter of recommendation
who is seeking a faculty position for teaching and research in the area of biophysics and
medical imaging.

I have followed his research during the graduate school in the area of magnetic resonance
imaging. He has a number of publications and has done significant work in the area of
dynamic MR imaging with contrast agents. Throughout his graduate school, Michael has
work hard to excel in his field of interest. With medical school background he had
significant experience in the field of clinical science, which was a added bonus for his
research. On a personal note, [ am happy to have known Michael, who is not only
hardworking but also very friendly. He is very knowledgeable in his field.

Thanking You.

Sincerely Yours,

N —

Mahadevappa Mahesh, M.S., Ph.D.
Chief Physicist and Instructor
Johns Hopkins University



